From: Linda Jean

To: Joe Milicia

Cc: Peter Marra

Subject: FW: maria rauti

Date: September 14, 2020 3:37:20 PM
Attachments: Town of LaSalle (1).pdf
HiJoe,

| just spoke to Maria Rauti-_

Maria would like to come before Council to speak in opposition to the future installation of a
sidewalk in front of her residence.

| advised at this time delegates are not permitted and to send something in writing - as attached.
Maria is still requesting attendance as she would like to speak directly to members of Council.
Mavyor Bondy is aware of the situation as is Pete.

I'll talk to you more about it when you get back.

Linda

From: viri: I I

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 3:24 PM
To: Linda Jean <ljean@I|asalle.ca>
Subject: maria rauti

Attachment included,

from Maria Rauti

Virus-free. www.avast.com

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please verify that the sender's
name matches the e-mail address in the From: field. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



September 13, 2020

To Whom it May Concern, c/o the Town of LaSalle, Ontario, Canada

This letter is being written on behalf of the concerned residents of 2308, 2316, 2320, 2330, and 2340
Normandy Street.

It has been brought to our attention that the Town of LaSalle has planned for and plans to proceed on
construction of a sidewalk from the one residence at Richmond traveling south to Normandy and
continuing along the north side of Normandy eastward to the 3-way stop sign at Seventh Street. We
have only come to find out about this on September 4, 2020 due only to the fact of an engineer from
Spencer Consulting, namely Senior Manager Bruce Ropat. We were surprised and confused to hear this
information, as it was never divulged to us by the Town of LaSalle prior, or ever for that matter.

Speaking for the residents collectively, we would appreciate that the Town would have informed us of
these plans in writing prior to any construction taking place. Even Mr. Ropat remarked that it is most
typical that the Town would inform the effected residences prior to such actions taking place, which it
most certainly has not. Discourse to this proposed matter would be, as we feel, most appropriate. It's
disappointing to say the least that the Town has not made any effort to inform us in any manner of
speaking. Likewise we are confused as to what the Town believes it may have to gain in not informing us
in some way. Some reasonable indication of these events, as well as a reasonable opportunity to engage
in some simple conversation is all we would have expected from the Town where we love to live and pay
our taxes without delinquency. Instead, this news has only led us to be disappointed and frustrated.

We are available and willing to meet at the Town’s convenience. Each of the affected residents have
unique property concerns that deserve to be acknowledged and considered. We are already
disappointed that the Town has made no efforts to correspond with any of us. We do not acknowledge
the visitation of the consulting engineer’s office as an effort from the Town to engage in discourse with
us.

We still do expect the Town to make the time to hear our concerns in person prior to the
commencement of any construction. If that expectation is not realistic, then we do expect a
representative from the Town to inform us of a day and time at the soonest convenience to meet in
person to discuss that, prior to the commencement of any construction. Likewise, we expect a meeting
to be scheduled prior to the commencement of any construction on our front yards, as we feel it should
be the Town’s obligation to be civil with its residents, to communicate directly about any infrastructure
plans it has and the implications those plans have upon said residences.

Regards






